L EEEEEEEEEEEE————

From: Southend-on-Sea Borough Council <southend@jdi-consult.net>
Sent: 03 November 2016 16:50

To:

Subject: Representation received. ID:2472

Mrs Lise Hodgson,
Thank you for your representation which we received as follows:

Representation ID: 2472

Document: Southend Central Area Action Plan (SCAAP) - Revised Proposed Submission 2016
Section: Managing Flood Risk and Sustainable Drainage in the Central Seafront Area, 195
Support/Object: Object

A cinema that close to the beach is a waste of valuable public land.
Nobody books a hotel because there is a cinema nearby and those that do go to the cinema don't spend money in
the town while they are there.

CHANGE TO PLAN
A hotel might be reasonable, although why the Royal in the High Street has not long ago been refurbished as a

modern hotel is strange if there is a need. However, restaurants, cafes etc. and more parking would improve the
area.

The document is unsound because it is not:

How you would like your representation to be considered at the independent
examination: Written representation.

This email is acknowledgement of the receipt of your representation. It is NOT confirmation that the representation
has yet been registered. You will not receive any further notification by email that your representation has been
registered until the end of the participation period.



L EEEEEEEEEEEE————

From: Southend-on-Sea Borough Council <southend@jdi-consult.net>
Sent: 03 November 2016 17:05

To:

Subject: Representation received. ID:2473

Mrs Lise Hodgson,
Thank you for your representation which we received as follows:

Representation ID: 2473

Document: Southend Central Area Action Plan (SCAAP) - Revised Proposed Submission 2016
Section: Policy DS5 - Transport, Access and Public Realm

Support/Object: Object

Point 2b. Itis not enough to ensure there remains the same number of car parking spaces. There should be more
spaces in this area. The Council cannot just expect people to park further in town and walk down to the seafront. If
that happens they will stay away. If they were willing to walk they would not sit for ages in queues waiting to get
into the Royal car park and Seaway.

CHANGE TO PLAN

Proper arrangements for coaches should be made close to the sea front. The Council are in danger of losing day
trippers in their endeavour to get people to stay overnight.

The document is unsound because it is not:

How you would like your representation to be considered at the independent
examination: Written representation.

This email is acknowledgement of the receipt of your representation. It is NOT confirmation that the representation
has yet been registered. You will not receive any further notification by email that your representation has been
registered until the end of the participation period.





